Congratulations!

You have been selected as a recipient of a
2024 - 2025 UniServ Southeast A.P.P.L.E. Award
We hope that you and five guests
will join us for an evening of
Recognition & Celebration
at the
2025 A.P.P.L.E. Awards Dinner
May 7, 2025
6:00 p.m.

Parsons High School Community Room
3030 Morton
Parsons, Kansas
R.S.V.P. by 5.5.2025
cathi.lindsay@knea.org / 620-231-2266
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